WONGA PARK AND DISTRICT RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION
Minutes of Meeting held on Friday 10 May 1991

PRESENT:
Barry Box, Mike Tapper, Philip Glenister, Kristine Broomn,
(8) Warrick & Cathy Truepenny, Anne Hewer, Eric Fankhauser.

APOILOGIES: Doug Bates, Crs Atkinson & Fieldew.
MI ES: The Minutes of the previous meeting were circulated.
Barry Box moved that the Minutes be adopted,

seconded Mike Tapper - carried.

CORRESPONDENCE :

IN
Shire of Lillydale - Penderal Court Reserve

TREASURER’S REPORT:

Balance as at 30/3/91: 456.82
Add Sponsorship: 20.00
Add Subscriptions: 45.00
Less Federal Tax: .15
Less State Duty: .05
Current Balance: 521.62

Barry Box moved that the verbal report be accepted, seconded
Anne Hewer - carried.

-

COUNCILIOR’S REPORT:

Not a great deal has happened recently that affects the residents
of Wonga Park - An application for amendment to a building
envelope at Stan Brae - Application for amendments to subdivisions
at Kellybrook - Application in relation to the need for pool
fencing - The Canoes hiring business operating at Mt Lofty has
been found to be illegal and the owners have been requested to
apply for a planning permit for use of land at the reserve and a
permit for signage -~ additional car parking in 0l1d Yarra Road
between the CFA and the Pre-school will not proceed ~ the Cricket
Club has asked the Council for a $15,500 grant for building work.

GENERAL BUSINESS:

Warrick Truepenny moved that we write to Council and ask that they
investigate the feasibility of purchasing, or exchanging, the
vacant land situated in Wattletree Avenue (almost opposite
Blackwood Dve). The land is currently used for community BBQs and
is more likely to be used as recreational land by nearby residents
than other reserves such as the undeveloped Blackwood Dve reserve.
The owner of the land is apparently deceased, and the owner’s
parents may be willing to donate or swap the land.

seconded Barry Box - carried.

Mike Tapper moved that we write to Council concerning the
misalignment of road pavement at the corner of Launders Ave and
Inverbervie Crt. Since Launders Avenue was sealed there is now a
noticable difference in the height of the road surfaces and the
quality of the surface in the join between the two levels has
rapidly deteriorated and is now very uneven and muddy.

seconded Barry Box - carried.

Meeting closed 9.45pm



